
Dear Class 1,

We hope you are all well and trying to have fun while - doing some good learning from 

home, enjoying our spring weather and stay healthy. We miss you very much and can’t wait 

to be able to see each other again.

Our topic for the Summer term will be Holidays and the Seaside. You will find more ideas 

about what you could do at home over the next couple of weeks from the home learning 

tasks we have set for Class 1. 

Our class novel is Mrs Armitage on Wheels by Quentin Blake. After your child has completed

the novel part of their English work, there are various YouTube reading of it that you could 

look at. We especially enjoyed this version https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BL_JIl9V16s

We look forward to seeing and talking to you about all the work you have been up to. 

Remember to help your parents with the work as they don’t know that much about all the 

learning we get up to in Class 1 and it has been a few years since they were in primary 

school. But I know you are all so wonderful at helping each other it should be no problem 

for you, unlike some other older children who are not being as cooperative (I am not going 

to mention any names). 

Enjoy the next two weeks and keep up all your home learning!

Ms Henriques & Miss Williams
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